
I am strongly against this bill as it limits the ability of taxpaying Oregon citizens to enjoy our beautiful natural environment.  The vast 
majority of boaters are safe because they have to be;  they are licensed, insured, and trained to use their boats.  The arbitrary 4000 
lbs limit is not reasonable given boat sizes today and is not proven to actually benefit the river and lake coastline this aims to 
protect.  Please do not vote in favor of this bill

Thank you,

Josh Daniels


